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  The Language of Comics Mario Saraceni,2003 The
Language of Comics provides a history of comics
from the end of the nineteenth century to the
present and explores the 'semiotics of comics'.
  Foundational and Applied Statistics for
Biologists Using R Ken A. Aho,2016-03-09 Full of
biological applications, exercises, and
interactive graphical examples, Foundational and
Applied Statistics for Biologists Using R presents
comprehensive coverage of both modern analytical
methods and statistical foundations. The author
harnesses the inherent properties of the R
environment to enable students to examine the code
of complica
  Teaching Online Susan Ko,Steve Rossen,2010-05-24
Teaching Online: A Practical Guide is a practical,
concise guide for educators teaching online. This
updated edition has been fully revamped and
reflects important changes that have occurred
since the second edition’s publication. A leader
in the online field, this best- selling resource
maintains its reader friendly tone and offers
exceptional practical advice, new teaching
examples, faculty interviews, and an updated
resource section. New to this edition: new chapter
on how faculty and instructional designers can
work collaboratively expanded chapter on Open
Educational Resources, copyright, and intellectual
property more international relevance, with global
examples and interviews with faculty in a wide
variety of regions new interactive Companion
Website that invites readers to post questions to
the author, offers real-life case studies
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submitted by users, and includes an updated,
online version of the resource section. Focusing
on the how and whys of implementation rather than
theory, this text is a must-have resource for
anyone teaching online or for students enrolled in
Distance Learning and Educational Technology
Masters Programs.
  #mm Net Art—Internet Art in the Virtual and
Physical Space of Its Presentation Marie
Meixnerová (Ed.),
  Future Security Nils Aschenbruck,Peter
Martini,Michael Meier,Jens Tölle,2012-09-20 This
book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
7th Security Research Conference, Future Security
2012, held in Bonn, Germany, in September 2012.
The 78 revised full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 137
submissions. The papers are organized in topical
sections on supply chain and critical
infrastructure protection; security situational
awareness; crisis management; security for
critical infrastructure and urban areas; sensor
technology; social, psychological and political
aspects; cyber defense and information security;
maritime and border security; detection of
hazardous materials; food chain security; aviation
security; ergonomic aspects.
  The Grail Bird Tim Gallagher,2017-04-25 “The
Grail Bird is an enjoyable read . . . A powerful
call for conservation, and an exciting bird
adventure” (The Boston Globe). What is it about
the ivory-billed woodpecker? Why does this ghost
of the southern swamps arouse such an obsessive
level of passion in its devotees, who range from
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respected researchers to the flakiest Loch Ness
monster fanatics and Elvis chasers? Since the
early twentieth century, scientists have been
trying their best to prove that the ivory-bill is
extinct. But every time they think they’ve finally
closed the door, the bird makes an unexpected
appearance. To unravel the mystery, author Tim
Gallagher heads south, deep into the eerie swamps
and bayous of the vast Mississippi Delta,
searching for people who claim to have seen this
rarest of birds and following up—sometimes more
than thirty years after the fact—on their
sightings. What follows is his own Eureka moment
with his buddy Bobby Harrison, a true son of the
South from Alabama. A huge woodpecker flies in
front of their canoe, and they both cry out,
“Ivory-bill!” This sighting—the first time since
1944 that two qualified observers positively
identify an ivory-billed woodpecker in the United
States—quickly leads to the largest search ever
launched to find a rare bird, as researchers fan
out across the bayou, hoping to document the
existence of this most iconic of birds. “The Grail
Bird is less an ecological study than a portrait
of human obsession.” —The New York Times
  Behind the Classroom Door John I. Goodlad,M.
Frances Klein,1970
  Achtung-Panzer! Heinz Guderian,1995 This is one
of the most significant military books of the
twentieth century. By an outstanding soldier of
independent mind, it pushed forward the evolution
of land warfare and was directly responsible for
German armoured supremacy in the early years of
the Second World War. Published in 1937, the
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result of 15 years of careful study since his days
on the German General Staff in the First World
War, Guderian's book argued, quite clearly, how
vital the proper use of tanks and supporting
armoured vehicles would be in the conduct of a
future war. When that war came, just two years
later, he proved it, leading his Panzers with
distinction in the Polish, French and Russian
campaigns. Panzer warfare had come of age, exactly
as he had forecast. This first English translation
of Heinz Guderian's classic book - used as a
textbook by Panzer officers in the war - has an
introduction and extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
  How to Pass OSCP Series: Windows Privilege
Escalation Step-By-Step Guide Alan Wang,2020-11-13
This book is the first of a series of How To Pass
OSCP books and focus on techniques used in Windows
Privilege Escalation. This is a step-by-step guide
that walks you through the whole process of how to
escalate privilege in Windows environment using
many common techniques. We start by gathering as
much information about the target as possible
either manually or using automated scripts. Next,
we search for misconfigured services or scheduled
tasks, insufficient file permission on binaries or
services, vulnerable kernel, vulnerable software
running with high privileges, sensitive
information stored on local files, credential
saved in the memory, registry settings that always
elevate privileges before executing a binary,
hard-coded credential contained in the application
configuration files, and many more. Table of
Contents Introduction Section One: Windows
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Configuration Chapter 1: AlwaysInstallElevated
Section Two: Domain Controller Chapter 2:
Zerologon Section Three: Windows Service Chapter
3: Service - Insecure File Permission Chapter 4:
Service - Unquoted Path Chapter 5: Service - Bin
Path Chapter 6: Service - Registry Chapter 7:
Service - DLL Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled
Tasks Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks Section Five:
Windows Registry Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10:
Startup Applications Section Six: Windows Kernel
Chapter 11: Kernel - EternalBlue Chapter 12:
Kernel - MS15-051 Chapter 13: Kernel - MS14-058
Section Seven: Potato Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy
Potato Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section Eight:
Password Mining Chapter 16: Password Mining -
Memory Chapter 17: Password Mining - Registry
Chapter 18: Password Mining - SiteList Chapter 19:
Password Mining - Unattended Chapter 20: Password
Mining - Web.config Section Nine: UAC Bypass
Chapter 21: User Account Control Bypass For more
information, please visit
http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
  Teaching & Researching: Computer-Assisted
Language Learning Ken Beatty,2013-11-04 Computers
play a crucial and rapidly evolving role in
education, particularly in the area of language
learning. Far from being a tool mimicking a
textbook or teacher, Computer-Assisted Language
Learning (CALL) has the power to transform
language learning through the pioneering
application of innovative research and practices.
Technological innovation creates opportunities to
revisit old ideas, conduct new research and
challenge established beliefs, meaning that the
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field is constantly undergoing change. This fully
revised second edition brings teachers and
researchers up-to-date by offering: A
comprehensive overview of CALL and current
research issues Step-by-step instructions on
conducting research projects in CALL Extensive
resources in the form of contacts, websites and
free software references A glossary of terms
related to CALL Closely linked to other branches
of study such as autonomy in language learning and
computer science, CALL is at the cutting edge of
current research directions. This book is
essential reading for all teachers and researchers
interested in using CALL to make language learning
a richer, more productive and more enjoyable task.
Ken Beatty has taught at colleges and universities
in Canada, Asia and the Middle East. His
publications include more than 100 textbooks for
learning English as a Second Language, as well as
various websites, CD-ROMs and educational videos.
  Report, 1907-. ,1908
  GUSSIE's Personal Journal of Travels &
Adventures on Planet Earth - a Notebook of
Personal Memories 2. Scribble,2019-12-22 GUSSIE's
Travel Journal/Notebook Specifications; 150 Dotted
grid and numbered cream 90g/m2 pages. Perfect
matte 220g/m2 soft cover with clean design.
Inspirational Quotations Page If Lost contact...
page Customised design for: GUSSIE 6 x 9
dimensions; fits travel backpack or pouch, . Good
compromise between size and portability. Can be
used as a travel notebook, journal or diary.
Perfect gift for adults and kids for any gift
giving occasion ( Christmas, Birthdays and other
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festive occasions. ) Designed with Love by the
team at 2Scribble.
  Heart-life in Song Frances Harrison Marr,1883
  The One Best System David B. Tyack,1974 The One
Best System presents a major new interpretation of
what actually happened in the development of one
of America's most influential institutions. At the
same time it is a narrative in which the
participants themselves speak out: farm children
and factory workers, frontier teachers and city
superintendents, black parents and elite
reformers. And it encompasses both the
achievements and the failures of the system: the
successful assimilation of immigrants, racism and
class bias; the opportunities offered to some, the
injustices perpetuated for others. David Tyack has
placed his colorful, wide-ranging view of history
within a broad new framework drawn from the most
recent work in history, sociology, and political
science. He looks at the politics and inertia, the
ideologies and power struggles that formed the
basis of our present educational system. Using a
variety of social perspectives and methods of
analysis, Tyack illuminates for all readers the
change from village to urban ways of thinking and
acting over the course of more than one hundred
years.
  Karl Moore's Visual Basic .NET Karl
Moore,2002-04-20 This is a quick and easy, and
even fun, tutorial for beginner VB.NET
programmers, especially those learning from
scratch or moving from VB6.
  Places for Learning, Places for Joy Theodore R.
Sizer,1973 The author undercuts the bombast of



9

current publicity surrounding school failure and
reform, exposing some of the educational delusions
Americans tolerate and suggesting more honest
approaches to formal education.
  The Gary Schools Abraham Flexner,Frank
Puterbaugh Bachman,1918
  Pedagogic Frailty and Resilience in the
University Ian M. Kinchin,Naomi E.
Winstone,2017-04-17 Pedagogic Frailty and
Resilience in the University presents a
theoretical model and a practical tool to support
the professional development of reflective
university teachers. It can be used to highlight
links to key issues in higher education. Pedagogic
frailty exists where the quality of interaction
between elements in the evolving teaching
environment succumbs to cumulative pressures that
eventually inhibit the capacity to develop
teaching practice. Indicators of frailty can be
observed at different resolutions, from the
individual, to the departmental or the
institutional. Chapters are written by experts in
their respective fields who critique the frailty
model from the perspectives of their own research.
This will help readers to make practical links
between established bodies of research literature
and the concept of frailty, and to form a coherent
and integrated view of higher education. This can
then be explored and developed by individuals,
departments or institutions to inform and evaluate
their own enhancement programmes. This may support
the development of greater resilience to the
demands of the teaching environment. In comparison
with other commonly used terms, we have found that
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the term ‘frailty’ has improved resonance with the
experiences of colleagues across the disciplines
in higher education, and elicits a personal
(sometimes emotional) response to their
professional situation that encourages positive
dialogue, debate and reflection that may lead to
the enhancement of university teaching. This book
offers a particular route through the fractured
discourses of higher education pedagogy, creating
a coherent and cohesive perspective of the field
that may illuminate the experiences and
observations of colleagues within the profession.
“If we are to realise the promise of higher
education ... we will need the concepts, methods,
and reflections contained in this book.” – Robert
R. Hoffman
  The Sixth Station Linda Stasi,2013-12-01 Some
say Demiel ben Yusef is the world's most dangerous
terrorist, personally responsible for bombings and
riots that have claimed the lives of thousands.
Others insist he is a man of peace, a miracle
worker, and possibly even the Son of God. His
trial in New York City for crimes against humanity
attracts scores of protestors, as well as media
and religious leaders from around the world.
Cynical reporter Alessandra Russo heads to the UN
hoping for a piece of the action, but soon becomes
entangled in controversy and suspicion when ben
Yusef singles her out for attention among all
other reporters. As Alessandra begins digging into
ben Yusef's past, she is already in more danger
than she knows—and when she is falsely accused of
murder during her investigation, she is forced to
flee New York. On the run from unknown enemies,
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Alessandra finds herself on the trail of a global
conspiracy and a story that could shake the world
to its foundations. Is Demiel ben Yusef the Second
Coming or the Antichrist? The truth may lie in the
secret history of the Holy Family, a group of
Templars who defied the church, and a mysterious
relic stained with the sacred blood of Christ
Himself.
  Working with Texts Ronald Carter,2008 The core
textbook in the popular Intertext series, Working
with Texts introduces students to the main
principles of language analysis, through real text
examples. Featuring a wealth of contemporary
examples of English in use, the book is supported
by clear and accessible explication and
commentary.
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